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Comments: I think it would be great to have more easily accessible cabins here in Petersburg, especially when

seas may be too rough to make a longer boat trek. I really like the idea of having a cabin towards the lower end

of Petersburg Creek. Another idea is having one somewhere on the south side of Mitkof Island along the road

system, but I think it's important to include a short hike in vs right along the road to help avoid it being

poached/trashed/damaged. 

 

I believe having more accessible cabin sites near or on island will attract more families, so I think something else

important to note is the size of the cabin, and making it something equivalent to the size of West Point. 

 

 


